
Saltash United Football Club grant update 

 

Background 

Saltash United Football club applied for a grant of £1,000 towards the cost of refurbishment of 

existing male and female toilets to include the creation of unisex disabled toilet facilities. 

The grant was approved at the Policy and Finance Meeting held on 10th May 2023. 

Minute no 18/23/24 

It was proposed by Councillor Bickford, seconded by Councillor P 
Samuels and RESOLVED to award £300.00. 

 
Application 

Number 
Organisation Amount 

Requested 

CC269 Saltash United 
Football Club 

£1,000.00 

 

It was proposed by Councillor Miller, seconded by Councillor Mortimore and RESOLVED to 
award £1,000 subject to the incorporation of fully accessible disabled toilet. 
 

The project was due to be completed by 1st August 2023. 

 

Update from Saltash United Football Club 

A contractor has not yet been appointed and planning permission might have to be applied for. A 

funding application to the Football Foundation, who are the main grant funder has not yet been 

approved.  

Representatives from the Football Foundation undertook a site visit on 21st August 2023 and the 

outcome is expected in due course. The Grants Officer estimates that even with the Football 

Foundation’s funding the project could still be £1,000 – 1,500 short of target, a GoFundMe has been 

set up and volunteers from the club are working hard to ensure the project comes to fruition.   

Saltash United Football club will keep the Town Council updated of progress and it is anticipated 

that the project will be completed by the end of 2023. 

 

Proposal 

1. To note the report updating the current status of the project and the project deadline is 

extended until 31st December 2023. 

 

End of report 
Receptionist/Mayor’s Secretary. 


